
From: Linda Gale [mailto:lgale@nteu.org.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 28 November 2018 9:57 AM 
To: Condello, Matthew; Chambers - Kovacic DP 

Cc: Catherine Pugsley; Pill, Stuart; Trevor Clarke 
Subject: RE: Higher Education (General Staff) Award 2010 - inclusion of model casual conversion 

clause [CU-Legal.FID1999041] 

 

Dear Deputy President, 
 
I apologise for the delay in the NTEU’s response, which arises from staff illness in the last 
few days.  
 
On further consideration of the matters discussed during the recent teleconference, NTEU 
no longer presses for a change to the Higher Education (General Staff) Award 2010 in the 
terms flagged in our earlier correspondence. 
 
Therefore we submit that no further directions are required in relation to the question of 
inclusion of the model casual conversion clause in that Award. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Linda Gale 

Linda Gale 
NTEU Senior Industrial Officer 
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